
From: Neil Dick [mailto:dickgroup@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 1:44 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Icebreaker Wind 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower 
 
 
The Icebreaker Wind project has been moving forward for well over five years and is now about to 
become a reality. It is one of the most significant renewable wind power projects ever developed in 
North America. We absolutely have to support this project since it is the first fresh water wind “farm” 
ever developed. When and not if this is successful, it can open the door for thousands more fresh water 
turbines in the Great Lakes. It will help make this region the leader in renewable energy. The world is 
watching us so lets demonstrate our leadership. 
 
Neil Dick 
DickGroup@aol.com 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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